
 

 

Ilfracombe Infant & Nursery School  

Marlborough Road, Ilfracombe, EX34 8JL  

Executive Headteacher: Claire Grant 
 

Telephone: 

Email:    

Website:  

Blog: 

Date:  

01271 863462 

adminilfracombe@goodilf.org.uk 

www.ilfracombe-inf.devon.sch.uk 

www.ilfracombeinfantandnurseryblog.com/  

2nd February 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Jellyfish class have been experimenting with printing.  They have printed with string and used colours 

inspired by the Arctic. 

       

       

Volunteers 

We are keen to have volunteers helping at school.  If you are interested, please contact the school 

office for an application form. 



Please find attached an online safety newsletter. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 9th February Chinese New Year - Whole School 

Monday 12th February to 

Friday 16th February 

Half Term 

 

 


